
Middletown Springs Planning Commission Meeting 
Approved minutes 
October 6, 2014 

 
Members Present: John Arsenault, Tom Hurcomb, and Maureen McCormack 
 
Call to Order: 3:00 PM 
 

1) Approval of 9/08/14 minutes; Tom moved approval as presented and John gave a second. 
The motion passed. Approval of the Special Meeting Minutes of 9/26/14. Tom moved 
approval as presented and John gave a second. The motion passed.  

 
2)  Correspondence: Received: A postcard notice of a Fall Planning and Zoning Forum 

sponsored by the Vermont Leagues of Cites and Towns.  
 

3) Old Business: A discussion on the filing of the community-planning grant.  Members of 
the creative economy steering committee members were invited to this meeting, but with 
the work schedule of the steering committee members we may have to adjust our meeting 
time in the future. Tom will send an announcement to the Magnet that a creative 
economy steering committee has been formed and that the planning grant application has 
been approved by the selectboard, and submitted.  

 
4) There was a strong turnout for the open house sponsored by the Building Committee on 

the Parker Corner on Oct 4 with good feedback by those attending. Two preliminary 
architectural drawings of a possible town building were presented. 

 
5) Regional Planning Committee Report: No formal meeting but the energy committee will 

be reactivated in the near future.  
 

6) New Business: Tom moved and John gave a second that we move our regular meeting 
time to 4 PM on the first Monday of the month. The motion passed.  

 
7) Adjourn: 3:25 PM 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
  
Maureen McCormack, Secretary 

 


